SPINDLED LETTER

RECEIVED

APR 2 8 2017

April 24, 2017

Office of the Superintendent

Dear Duluth ISD709 School Board and Administration,

Please accept these formally submitted documents to the School Board related to school equity on behalf of the Community-Based School Equity Initiative.

Enclosed you will find:

- Our School Equity Findings and Recommendations report, with two additions to the copies handed out on April 18th.
 - o A copy of the verbal testimony from our group presented by Anne Skwira-Brown.
 - An appendix with the compensatory education funding generated and received by building/program.
- Slides from our March 7th public meeting.
- Slides from our April 13th public meeting.

We look forward to continuing to be engaged with you in crafting a more equitable educational experience for the students and families of ISD709.

Respectfully,

Robin Davidson, Kathy Doyle, Jim Doyle, Bob Feyen, Diane Fitzgerald, Karen Perry, Geri Saari, Anne Skwira-Brown, Kevin Skwira-Brown, Marilee Tusken, Tom Tusken, Jennifer Wellnitz